
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Lisle-Woodridge Fire 
Protection District that there will be a Special Meeting of the Lisle-
Woodridge Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners on Tuesday, July 
17, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to conduct oral 
interviews. The meetings will take place at Headquarters and Station #51, 
1005 School Street in Lisle, IL. 
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